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Applicability This Technical Note applies to all T201X’s that use the logic
board with the IPN of 220-01377-07

Information

In the M2000-00 Series II Service Manual Section 8.14, Test
Point (TP) 609 is referred to in the set-up instructions for the
T2000-A80. This information shows that for a T201x, a line
needs to be run from the S24 connector of the -A80 board to
TP609 on the logic board of the T201x.

For versions of the 220-01377-0x logic before version -06 this is
a true and accurate instruction. However with the release of the -
07 board, TP609 was accidentally removed. With the release of
the 220-01377-08 board the Test Point was re-instated.

When adding a T2000-A80 to a T201X with an “-07” logic
board the suggested work around is to solder the lead from the
T2000-A80 onto S20 pin 4.

Compliance None

CSO Instruction CSO’s – Please inform all technical staff, and dealers of this
Technical Note.
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